
How to Access Cake and Cockhorse Online 

Simon Townsend 

Access the site using the new address <www.banburyhistory.org>  . 

This will take you to a page of information about the Banbury Historical 
Society's events. This page is being currently redesigned, and we hope that the 
new version will be much more attractive. 

To search Cake and Cockhorse, go to the search option at the top right hand 
corner of the page. Click on Advanced 

This will bring up a new Advanced search  page. 
Next, type the word or words  that you wish to search for in the box titled 

(Enter your keyword 
For example type The Original Banbury Cross. 
Then you must state how you want the search carried out. You have a choice: 

Find any word — will look for all references to The and Original and 
Banbury and Cross. 

Find all words — will look for all combinations of the above 
Find exact phrase — will only look for The Original Banbury Cross written 

in that order. This is generally the most useful option. 

Then you must tick, amongst the options offered, the bottom right  hand box 
[Banbury Historical Society - Cake and Cockhorse 

Then click the Search button. 
A new page will then open with a list of all the issues of Cake and Cockhorse 

where your requested subject has been found. This list may be quite long. Be 
sure to scroll down to see all options. 

Click on the relevant listed issue of Cake and Cockhorse to open this. 
The words that you have requested will appear in a box on the left of the page. 

Click on these links and you will be taken directly to the text in the issue. 

Ed. Note. After following the guidelines above and accessing any relevant 
information in Cake & Cockhorse, readers may like to expand their search over 
the larger Cherwell District Council website of which the Banbury Historical 
Society pages are but a small part. To do this follow the same procedure but 
don't tick the BHS-C&CH  box. I realised this by chance (forgetting to do this 
tick). As a result I discovered that Sir Richard Saltonstall (d.1619), mentioned in 
`The Original Banbury Cross' article, also occurs in a Wardington Conservation 
Area appraisal — the Saltonstall arms are on a 1665 datestone on Wardington 
Manor (based on VCH Oxon 10, 215). One thing leads to another... J.G. 
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